
Join Us to Learn About the Housing Element!          

The County of Los Angeles is currently updating 
the Housing Element of the General Plan for 
2021-2029. The Housing Element serves as a 
policy guide to address the comprehensive 
housing needs of the unincorporated areas. The 
primary focus of the Housing Element is to ensure 
decent, safe, sanitary, and affordable housing for 
current and future residents of the unincorporated 
areas, including those with special needs.

Please join the Department of 
Regional Planning on 

Tuesday, August 10 
6:00 pm
for a virtual community meeting to discuss the 
Housing Element Update and what it means for 
the future of housing in East Los Angeles.

Zoom link: https://bit.ly/EastLAHE
Or join by phone: (877) 853-5257 

(Webinar ID: 977 4083 7076)


